Dear First Grade Families, 

	This Tuesday, August 27th, starts the beginning of the Early/Late Gator reading schedule. For your student’s safety, these are the procedures for drop off and pick up from school. 

Early Gators
Drop off: Early Gators will line up on the playground on their classroom number line  when the bell rings. Please note, there is no supervision on the playground prior to 8:05 AM. For the safety of your children, please do not drop them off at school prior to this time. 

Pick up: Early Gators will be dismissed at 1:55 PM in front of the school. There will be a Golden View staff member walking them to the front of the school and will be there throughout pick up. 

Late Gators 
Drop off: Late Gators will line up quietly outside the front gate in between the office and Room 1 no earlier than 9:05 AM. There will be a staff member at the gate from 9:05-9:10. You are welcome to wait with your Late Gator outside the gate until 9:10 if you would like. The front gate will be unlocked and a staff member will direct the students to class. In order to keep all students safe, we ask parents to not enter with their students. The gate will close at 9:10 AM and students who arrive after that will be directed to the office for a tardy slip. Students are not allowed to play on the playground while waiting during this time. 

Pick up: Late Gators will be at regular carline dismissal at 2:45 PM. 

*Wednesdays there is NO Early/Late schedule. All first graders will attend school from 8:20 AM-1:00 PM. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Don Loflin 
Interim Principal, Golden View 
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